HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: Alexander, Jason

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 11:41 AM

To: David King; Cronk, Spencer

Cc: Goodall, Jannette; Arellano, Rey; Fiandaca, Gina; Gonzales, Rodney; Shannon.Jones@austintexas.gov;

Van Eenoo, Ed; Hayden-Howard, Stephanie; Stokes, Corrie; Oaks, Brion; HPD ICRC Commissioners;

Morgan, Anne; King, Jessica

Subject: RE: Virtual and In-Person Public Forums - Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (ICRC)

Mr. King,

Good morning and thank you for your email. Our staff have and will continue to work closely with the ICRC chair and cochair to ensure the Commission is able to carry out this important work as efficiently and expeditiously as possible. We will do so by observing and working within all current safety recommendations pursuant to Stage 4, within our own technological capabilities, as well as within the open meeting parameters presently allowed by the State. The Commission leadership is aware that it may reach out to their staff liaison and/or to me directly to discuss any specific needs they may have, and we'll do our best to accommodate.

Thank you again for your email, and please stay safe.

Jason Alexander

Assistant to the City Manager
City of Austin, Office of the City Manager
512 974 2306 | <u>Jason.Alexander@austintexas.gov</u>
301 W. 2nd Street, 3rd Floor | Austin, TX 78701

From: David King

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 10:53 AM

To: Cronk, Spencer < Spencer. Cronk@austintexas.gov>

Cc: Goodall, Jannette <Jannette.Goodall@austintexas.gov>; Arellano, Rey <Rey.Arellano@austintexas.gov>; Fiandaca,

Gina <Gina.Fiandaca@austintexas.gov>; Gonzales, Rodney <Rodney.Gonzales@austintexas.gov>;

Shannon.Jones@austintexas.gov; Van Eenoo, Ed <Ed.VanEenoo@austintexas.gov>; Hayden-Howard, Stephanie <Stephanie.Hayden-Howard@austintexas.gov>; Stokes, Corrie <Corrie.Stokes@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason

<Jason.Alexander@austintexas.gov>; Oaks, Brion <Brion.Oaks@austintexas.gov>; HPD ICRC Commissioners

<ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>

Subject: Virtual and In-Person Public Forums - Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (ICRC)

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Honorable Spencer Cronk, City Manager, City of Austin,

Please provide sufficient resources and funding to allow members of the public to participate virtually in all upcoming public forums by the Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission (ICRC). Austin has returned to stage 4 of Austin Public Health's Covid-19 guidance due to a dangerous resurgence of Covid-19 variants that are more deadly and spread much faster than Covid-19. Some people who have been fully vaccinated are experiencing breakthrough infections from Covid-19 variants. Many people will not attend in-person meetings to avoid viral infection and reduce viral transmission.

Please provide sufficient resources and funding to allow members of the public to participate virtually in all upcoming ICRC public forums. Please provide additional resources and funding to allow the ICRC to <u>schedule and publicize</u> additional virtual and in-person public forums to help ensure that <u>all</u> people in Austin have ample opportunities to provide input on potential changes to the boundaries of Austin City Council Districts.

Thank you for your service and considering my comments.

Respectfully,

David King District 5 Resident Austin, TX 78704

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.